D.J. Rambo
Director of Information Technology
dj.rambo@midlandisd.net

Socorro Corrales
Information Technology Specialist
socorro.corrales@midlandisd.net

2025-2026 INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY DEPARTMENT

D.J. is marking his 22nd year with the district, which includes nine years of classroom teaching. As an MISD
alumnus who started working there immediately after graduation, he feels deeply connected to the
district and is always enthusiastic about providing support to others in any way he can.

Socorro embarked on her career with the district in 2001 and transitioned to the Technology Department
in 2013. She is highly enthusiastic about her role as the Information Technology Specialist, where she

passionately and diligently supports the district.



